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The proposed amendment to HB 2025 would place a heavy tax burden on 

Oregonians through a wide range of new taxes and fees. It would raise the cost of 

gas, increase taxes on car purchases, and take more out of every paycheck. Despite 

asking more from taxpayers, the plan offers little accountability or reform for how 

state agencies spend the money. With little time left in the session, rushing this 

through without proper public input is unfair and irresponsible. 


